
February 27, 1964 

To: Members of the Wildlife Society in Idaho 

This ts a brief progress report on the organization of the Idaho Chapter 
of the Wildlife Society. Since writing you in December, we have had two 
organizational committee meetings and are working toward a general meeting on 
April 4. At our first meeting, I was elected as general chairman. We have 
appointed three subcommittees, one with Robert H. Giles, Jr. chairman along 
with Levi Mohler, Dave Lindsay and Don Klebenow working on a set of By Laws 
for consideration of the membership. These we hope to have mailed to you 
several weeks before the April meeting. 

A second subcommittee with Paul D. Dalke as chairman, Elmer Norberg and 
Jon Bergquist are working out the details of the April meeting. 

A third subcommittee with Dave Neider chairman, Ray Rogers, Vern Sylvester, 
Elwood Bizeau, John Ormistion and Bill Schmidt are working on ideas for chapter 
programs and activities which will be submitted to the membeTship in the way 
of .suggestions for initial meetings and programs. 

We would welcome your suggestions for organizing the Chapter and ask 
that you either contact these committee chairman or members of the committees 
giving them any suggestions you may have. Our aim is to have a breakfast meet­
ing Saturday morning April 4 which will be the second day of the Northwest 
Section of the Wildlife Society meeting at Pullman. We will send you more 
details of this meeting along with the sample of the By Laws and other infor­
mation when we have it ready. We appreciate your interest and hope we can 
count on your support in organization. 

Sincerely, 

~;:e{L . -?✓ 
Kenneth E. Hungerfor? 
Chairman, Organizing Committee 
College of Forestry 
University of Idaho 
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